
Thursday, December 20th   

There will be a short Science Olympiad meeting today after school until 4:15 p.m.  If 
you are not able to attend, please stop by and see Mrs. Guzman before the end of the 
day tomorrow. 

Holiday Spirit Week:  Tomorrow is Festive Flannel Friday.  Wear your favorite 
flannel shirts, flannel P.J pants, or other flannel attire! 

Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take place after break 
on Wednesday morning January 9th in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   

Last chance to buy your Clark Yearbook at the low, low discounted price of 
$30.00!  Yearbook orders placed after December 21st will increase in price to 
$35.00.  Remember there are only a limited amount of yearbooks available to 
purchase at delivery time!  Make sure you place your order now to reserve your copy! 

ONE MORE DAY!! 

 


